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17/06/2021
Dear Parent/Carer

Holidays during term time
I wish to bring to your attention the following IMPORTANT changes regarding holidays in term time, now known as leave of absence. These changes will come into effect on 1st September 2013.

Government legislation has now made it clear that Head Teachers cannot grant any leave of absence during term time unless there are exceptional circumstances. Parents/families wishing to take leave of absence during school time will need to produce the appropriate evidence outlining the exceptional circumstances for consideration by the Head Teacher. 
If leave of absence is not granted, the children will receive an unauthorised mark that can result in a penalty notice of £60.00 per parent per child, payable within 21 days. Failure to pay within 21 days increases the payment to £120.00 per parent per child. If payment is not made within the time scale above, legal proceedings may follow.
I hope that all parents will understand that the school has to follow legislation and that you will continue to support us in this matter.  If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact the school office.  If you have already had authorisation for a holiday next term this will be honoured.
Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely
Mrs N Robinson
Head Teacher 
